MINISTRY OF ROADS & PUBLIC WORKS

PUBLIC NOTICE

CLOSURE OF WESTERN CARRIAGEWAY
OF MBAGATHI WAY NAIROBI

The Contractor working on the ‘Mbagathi Way between
Mbagathi Way/Langata road roundabout and the Mbagathi
Way/Ngong Road roundabout will start concrete works
on the Ist March 2006 on the Western carriageway
which carries vehicles from Langata road roundabout
towards the Ngong road roundabout.

Due to the concrete works the carriageway will be
closed to traffic for a period of approximately 60 days.

Motorists using this carriageway are requested to use
jalternative roads and sectional accesses provided for

adjacent estates.

|Any inconveniences caused are regretted.

Eng. F.G. Ngachu

Chief Engineer (Roads)

Ministry of Roads & Pubhc Works
NAIROBI :




